
Police seek identify of woman
who allegedly stole $500 of
goods from Home Depot
Dartmouth  police  are  looking  to  identify  a  woman  who
reportedly stole nearly $500 worth of goods from Home Depot in
Dartmouth on Monday, Feb. 25.

If you have any information on her identity, you can either
send us a private message or call the General Contractor,
Detective Kyle Costa, at 508-910-1755.
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